
OFFICIAL
BOROUGH OF FRANKLIN

PARK
NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that the
Borough  Council  of  the
Borough of Franklin Park will
introduce the tentative budget
for  the  year  2024  at  the
Wednesday,  December  6,
2023  work  session  meeting.
The tentative budget will  be
available for public inspection
during normal business hours
in the Borough Building, 2344
West  Ingomar  Road,  from
December  7,  2023  through
December  20,  2023.  The
tentative budget will be acted
upon,  subject  to  public
comments  and  possible
amendment, at the December
20,  2023 regular  meeting of
Borough Council at 8:00 p.m.
in the Borough Building.

CATHY L. KRUMMERT
BOROUGH SECRETARY


